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Callum O'Reilly

From: LAPS
Sent: Thursday 19 September 2024 11:35
To: Callum O'Reilly
Subject: FW: DART+ Coastal North - Project Update

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
 

From: Bord <bord@pleanala.ie>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 18, 2024 4:41 PM 
To: SIDS <sids@pleanala.ie>; LAPS <laps@pleanala.ie> 
Subject: FW: DART+ Coastal North - Project Update 
 
 
 

From: DARTCoastalNorth <DARTCoastalNorth@irishrail.ie>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 18, 2024 4:32 PM 
To: DARTCoastalNorth <DARTCoastalNorth@irishrail.ie> 
Subject: DART+ Coastal North - Project Update 
 

 

DART+ Coastal North – Railway Order Update. 

   
Given your previous correspondence in respect of the DART+ Coastal North project, I wish to inform you of 
an important update regarding the Railway Order application for this project, which was submitted to An 
Bord Pleanála on 12th July last, reference number ABP-320164-24. 
 
An error was identified in the pre-application consultation file submitted with the Railway Order application. 
In compliance with a request from An Bord Pleanála, Córas Iompair Éireann (CIÉ) has now submitted a full 
and complete version of the pre-application consultation file. 
 
As you had previously expressed interest in, and submitted correspondence in respect of, the project, we 
are notifying you of the update to the documentation. 
 
The updated file, along with the draft Railway Order and accompanying documentation, will be available for 
inspection from September 9th, 2024 to October 23rd, 2024 on our dedicated project website 
www.dartcoastalnorthrailwayorder.ie.  
 
Additionally, these documents can be inspected free of charge during normal oƯice or opening hours at the 
following locations: 

• An Bord Pleanála, 64 Marlborough Street, Dublin 1, D01 V902 
• Planning Department, Dublin City Council, Civic Office, Wood Quay, Dublin 8, D08 RF3F 
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clicking links or opening attachments. When in doubt, contact the ICT Helpdesk.  
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• Planning Department, Fingal County Council, County Hall, Main Street, Swords, County Dublin, K67 
X8Y2 

• Fingal County Council, Grove Road, Blanchardstown, Dublin 15, D15 W638 
• Planning Department, Meath County Council, Buvinda House, Dublin Road, Navan, County Meath, 

C15 Y291 
• Planning Department, Louth County Council, County Hall, Millennium Centre, Dundalk, County Louth, 

A91 KFW6 
• Donaghmede Library, Donaghmede Shopping Centre, Grange Road, Dublin 13, D13 XW28 
• Rush Library, Chapel Green, Rush, County Dublin, K56 ED95 
• Balbriggan Library, Saint George’s Square, Balbriggan, County Dublin, K32 TW27 
• Drogheda Library, Stockwell Lane, Drogheda, County Louth, A92 PY20 
• Iarnród Eireann, Connolly Station, Amiens Street, Dublin 1, D01 V6V6; and 
• DART+ Coastal North Project Office, CIÉ Inchicore Works, Inchicore Parade, Dublin 8, D08 K6Y3. 

In light of this update, the period for public submissions has been extended. Submissions can now be made 
until October 23rd, 2024. We encourage you to review the updated documentation and provide any 
comments or questions within this extended period. 
 
Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the DART+ Coastal North 
project team at Tel: (01) 233 4515, or through our email address DARTCoastalNorth@irishrail.ie. 
  
 


